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GARY E. JOHNSON

Jennifer A. Salisbury
Governor

Cabinet Secretary

November 30, 1999

Mrs. Pauline Usher

C/0O Roddy Production Inc.
PO Box 2221

Farmington, NM 87499-2221

Re:  Troxel #1 well, P-15-29N-11W

Dear Mrs. Usher:

On September 23, 1999, a braden head test on the referenced well revealed communication of
Farmington oil to the surface. I contacted Mr. Bob Fielder of Property Management Company and
he came into this office and discussed the matter. On October 4, 1999, he submitted a plan to
repair the well. To date the well has not been repaired.

You are hereby directed to immediately enter the well and commence repairs according to the
approved Sundry Notice dated October 15, 1999.

Notify Charlie Perrin of this office 24 hours prior to commencing work.
If you have any questions, please notify me or Charlie Perrin.

Yours truly,
Ernie Busch
District Geologist/Deputy O&G Inspector

EB/mk

Cc: Rand Carroll, Santa Fe
Charlie Perrin
Well file
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